
Hello Everyone, 

We’ve had a busy week, learning new routines in the classroom. We haven’t 
had much time outside as the weather has been so bad, but the time we have 
had has been much appreciated. Hopefully going forward, the weather will 
start to improve and dry up a bit, even if it does start to get colder.  

On Monday afternoon we had PE, moving around, learning to avoid colliding with others, 
stopping, changing direction and generally listening to instructions.  

We have been carrying on with our Baseline Assessments also. 

• Continuing coloured repeating patterns 
• Describing pictures using descriptive language 
• Classifying objects according to size, length and weight 

We have also been learning the rhymes for the formation of our numbers 0-
5. To go with our book of the fortnight The Colour Monster, we drew 
pictures using our favourite colour and we coloured a monster in to show 
our own feelings, as we are learning all about how to explain and help 

regulate our feelings in class and as a whole school. 

I must apologise of the Fancy Dress Friday sheet that I had attached to my letter last week 
that was not meant to be there. I will not be doing Fancy Dress Friday this year but there 
are plenty of opportunities to dress up throughout the year for whole school celebrations, so 
fear not! 

Finally, there have been a few incidents where children have been gathering acorns and 
some have experimented eating them. We have explained very clearly, that it is dangerous 
to eat things from outside on the yard, but they do not seem to be taking this on board, so 
if you could please reiterate this at home, that would be a big help. 

Here’s to a good weekend, staying in, snuggling and sheltering from the rain that is 
forecast! 

Many thanks, 

Miss Thomas & Miss Jojo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


